

President Road | Aylesbury | Buckinghamshire | HP18 0YA Tel: 01296 326320 | e-mail: admin@greenridgeacademy.co.uk Website: www.greenridgeacademy.co.uk | Twitter: @GreenRidgeR2

Headteacher: Mr. Aaron Wanford MA, B.Ed. (Hons), NPQH

Tuesday, 12th September 2023

Little Acorns Knowledge Organisers "Marvellous Me" and "Helping Hands!"

Dear Parents and Carers,

The topics during the Autumn term within Little Acorns are "Marvellous Me" and "Helping Hands!".

The knowledge organisers are available on our website <u>here</u>.

We thought these might be a useful reference point for you to further support your child's learning at home.

Thank you, in advance, for all of your engagement and support with home learning, it really does make a huge difference to the progress your child makes.

Thank you for your cooperation and as always, if you have any concerns or questions, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Yours faithfully,

Mrs. Nikki Mackie

Assistant Headteacher - EYFS